
Department of Computer Science and Engineering
BUET, Dhaka, Bangladesh

September 24, 2013

Meeting# BPGS-2013/09

A BPGS meeting was held on August 19,2013 (Monday) at 10 am in the lAC seminar room of
the Department, chaired by Prof. Dr. A. S. M. Latiful Hoque. The list of BPGS members
present in the meeting is attached herewith. The following decisions have been taken in the
meeting.

1) The resolutions of the Meeting# BPGS-2013/08 held on July 28, 2013 have been
confirmed.

2) M. Sc. Thesis proposal by Mamtaj Akter, Student Number: 0409052052 has been
accepted subject to corrections.

3) The Board has extensively discussed the proposal for the possible extension of the
classes of the ongoing postgraduate semester, April 2013. The members who are
conducting theory courses in this semester have informed the Board that they have
already taken make-up classes and classes in advance to cover their respective course
contents within the declared schedule of this semester. Therefore, the Board has given
the consensus opinion that the classes need not be extended. Furthermore, the Board
has also given opinion that for effective utilization of extension of classes, this type of
proposal should be forwarded a few weeks before the end of a semester rather than at
the last moment of a semester.

4) Application made by Md. Mobasshir Arshed Naved, Student Number: 0412052057 for
withdrawing Semester April 2013 along with all registered courses and thesis has been
recommended.

At last the meeting ended with a vote of thanks from the Chair.
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Dr. Md. Monirul Islam
Assistant Professor and
Member Secretary, BPGS

Prof. Dr. . S. M. Latiful Hoque
Head of the Department and
Chairman, BPGS
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